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1st March 2022 

 

 

 

HOUSE MUSIC COMPETITION 2022 

 

We are delighted to confirm that this year’s House Music Competition will be streamed live at 7pm on 

Tuesday 8 March from our school’s Vimeo channel . 

 

After the pre-recorded competition segment (released from 7pm), there will be a short interval before 

the live results show at 8.30pm on Teams. 

  

Please feel free to have cameras on, preferably representing your House in suitable colours or screen 

backgrounds, but be on mute once you have joined to help the meeting run smoothly. Do share this 

meeting link with any other people interested in finding out who has won the House Music 

Competition! 

 

Each House’s presentation will be adjudicated by Mr Lewis Edney BMus, Director of Music at Bishop 

Wordsworth’s School in Salisbury, whom some of you will recognise from our joint choral evensong in 

Oxford last September. 

 

We have seen extraordinary amounts of work put in by the students and can’t wait to see you online 

next Tuesday! 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

 

Mr Francis Mullaly 

Director of Music 

 

https://vimeo.com/user124063969
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3af10f92d5867c4e6e99e4e01e0495e485%40thread.skype/1646135311685?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2270a6ee3e-1b95-4820-9f07-5fcc88f6c986%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2280a28127-04e4-44b4-b0b7-d29fc7086a2d%22%7d

